
From: Abrams, Jill  
Sent: Thursday, July 6, 2023 2:58 PM 
To: Lydia O'Neal <loneal@thecapitolforum.com>; Kolber, Justin <justin.kolber@vermont.gov> 
Subject: RE: Webform submission from: Public Records Request Form 
 
Hi Lydia, 
We have reviewed your request. Any responsive documents we have are exempt from production 
pursuant to 1 V.S.A. § 317 (c ). 
Jill  
Jill S. Abrams (she/her) 
Director, Consumer Protection and Antitrust Unit 
Office of the Vermont Attorney General 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, Vermont 
(802) 828-1106 
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